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Dear Parliamentary Inquiry

I own an apartment in Cairns and am extremely concerned about
the massive recent increases in insurance. I am told that the
insurance industry is now able to simply name its price for
apartments, and that we have no alternative but to pay. We are
required by law to pay insurance and therefore stand to lose our
homes if we cannot afford what is being asked.

We urgently need government to intervene in this situation.

Angie Denahy




